From: Park Board GM's Office

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 10:52 AM

To: PB Commissioners

Cc: PB SLT (Senior Leadership Team) - DL; PB Communications
Subject: Community Centre Strategy - Second Engagement Phase

Good morning Commissioners,

This email is to inform you that the Community Centre Strategy's second engagement phase has now launched and
closes on February 2", 2022.

We would appreciate it if you could spread the word with your network. Here is our Shape Your City project page with
the public survey. The project team is working with community centre staff, CCA’s, and stakeholders to receive
feedback on this project phase.

All the best,
Steve Kellock | Director, Recreation
: iﬂ . Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation
Pronouns: He/Him

Vancouver Park Board | 2099 Beach Avenue
t. 604.257.8638 | e. steve.kellock@vancouver.ca

I am thankful to live, work, and play on the unceded, ancestral territories of the x*maSk“ayam (Musqueam),
Skwxwtu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata / selilwitulh (Tsleil-Waututh) nations.



